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From: Natalie Bennon <nataliepdx@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:28 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 1508; Oppose SB 1541

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing you today as an Oregon citizen for the past 15 years. 

I oppose SB 1541 and I hope you will too! I do not want to see DEQ stripped of its 
authority. I support the Cleaner Air Oregon rules, and want them to represent health-
based standards. 

Also, I supposed 1508 to fund DEQ adequately enough to do its job and protect 
Oregonian's health! 

Thank you, 
Natalie Bennon 
Lake Oswego, OR 
503-778-0072


